
Friday, March 5th   

 
CLARK GIRLS BASKETBALL 
The 8th Grade girls basketball team finished their season last night with a dominant win over 
Pierce.  With the victory, the girls clinched their 2nd straight conference championship and 
finished the season with a perfect 14-0 record!  Over the past two years, this group of girls has 
gone undefeated with a combined record of 31-0.  Awesome job, girls! 
 
CLARK FOOTBALL 
Attention 6th and 7th grade football players:  There will be a call-out meeting next Tuesday 
morning (March 9th) during Advisory in the gym. No previous football playing experience is 
required. The meeting will be from 8:50-9:12. If you have any questions, please see Coach 
Putman in room 700. 
 
CHESS CLUB 
The next ​Chess Club meeting​ will take place next Wednesday morning March 10​th,​ in room 607 
from 8:00 until 8:30. 
  
 
CLARK BAND 
Several of our band students participated in the Spring Solo and Ensemble Festival held 
virtually.  Our school was represented well with 12 students earning gold ratings, and 1 student 
earning a silver rating for FANTASTIC performances.  Congratulations are in order for the 
following students:  Maddie Hoff, Alex Koepke, Chloe Neal, Camden Elmore, Maxx Wheeler, 
Caleb Nees, Andie Schultz, Isaiah Rauch, Dylan Bielecki, Mackenzie Smith, Violet Barick, Ethan 
Condit, and Christian Schultz. 
 

LIBRARY NEWS  
Book Fair Time!  Our Follett eFair is now open and runs through next Friday, March 12!  Be sure 
to check it out and get your orders in before the deadline. This is open to in-person students, as 
well as eLearners. To save you money on shipping, orders will be shipped to Clark, sorted and 
given to students' Language Arts teacher. Please make sure to select your student's ELA 
teacher when ordering. The link and school code are listed below: 
 
Follett eFair link - Opens March 1 - Closes March 12 
https://efairs.follettbookfairs.com/guest/home?classCode=RK5D1 
Clark's eFair code 
RK5D1 
 

https://efairs.follettbookfairs.com/guest/home?classCode=RK5D1


 
CLARK 2020-21 YEARBOOK 
It's that time--yearbooks are on sale!  Make sure to order your yearbook, like now! All orders are 
online through Herff Jones.  Go to:  ​yearbookordercenter.com​ and enter the order number for 
Clark ​12888.  ​Check out the flyer on Clark's website!  
 
January 4​ ​- April 10​ ​- ​$35.00 
 

PARENTS: 

Parents, please do not send your children to school if they are 
exhibiting any COVID-19 symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 
symptoms are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, and/or 
congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their chromebooks 
at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 
PARENTS OF ELEARNERS 
School pictures are available for pick up in the main office from 8:00 to 4:00, daily. 
Have a great weekend!!! 
 

http://yearbookordercenter.com/

